
Public lecture 

What memories of romance can be found among Exeter 

Cathedral's tombs and monuments? 

Was Philip Larkin right when he wrote, 'What will survive of us 

is love'? 
 

Remembering Romance  

in the Cathedral 
Dr Naomi Howell  (University of Exeter) 

 

Friday 14th February 2014, 13:00-14:00 in the Pearson Room 

All welcome. For information please email archive@exeter-cathedral.org.uk or 

telephone 01392 421423 

  

 
www.exeter-cathedral.org.uk/events 
 

  

 

www.exeter-cathedral.org.uk/events 

£2 


